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This Bill is overwhelming to say the least. I sometimes ask myself if the Oregon 

Legislature lays awake at night trying to find ways to obliterate its citizens.   

 

The impact of SB 1154 and 1154-1 at the surface level seems to either become a 

land grab situation or possibly forced surrender of properties because the costs to 

comply are insurmountable.  There's also absolutely no aide to landowners in an 

effort to comply even if they thought it was a good idea, which it is not. 

 

The financial impact, also negative to landowners is upwards of $70k to $100k. 

 

I urge you all to reconsider why this is important, who will gain and does the state 

really need this overreaching control? In my opinion......they do not. 

 

NO, NO and NO on SB 1154 and 1154-1 

 

Sincerely  

Lori Shaw  

Keizer Oregon  

503.949.5248  

 

 

 


